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Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 

Department of Transportation and Infrastructure 

Municipal Infrastructure 

COR/2024/07003 
CIRCULAR 

To: 

Re: 

Date: 

Western Municipalities and Local Service Districts, MNL, PMA, HCANL, 

NLCA, and Consultants, Western MHAs, MAPA, ECC 

New Regional Engineer for Western Region Office 

June 20, 2024 

Please be advised that Chris Power, Regional Engineer for the Western Regional 
Office, is retiring in July. His last day with us is July 5, 2024. Congratulations Chris on 
your retirement. 

Wendy Henstridge is currently in the process of taking over the role of Regional 
Engineer for the Western Regional Office. Congratulations Wendy.  

Anyone needing to communicate with the Regional Engineer is advised to include both 
until July 8, 2024. 

Wendy Henstridge, P. Eng. Chris Power, P. Eng. 
Western Regional Office Western Regional Office 
WendyHenstridge@gov.nl.ca ChrisPower@gov.nl.ca 

Sincerely, 

Kim Kieley, P. Eng., FEC 
Director – Municipal Infrastructure 
Transportation and Infrastructure 

mailto:WendyHenstridge@gov.nl.ca
mailto:ChrisPower@gov.nl.ca

